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Mount Kelly’s Safeguarding Bulletin aims to provide parents and carers with the information needed to 
have informed and age-appropriate conversations with their children about potential risks and issues in 
the wider world and online. This week’s bulletin is on the topic of energy drinks. 
 

While the short-term benefits of energy drinks can be attractive, it's not wise to ignore the potential health 
risks. Consuming these beverages regularly can have negative effects on the heart and blood pressure, and 
even cause dependency on these products to keep users’ energy at a ‘normal’ level. Factoring in that many 
shops have issued a voluntary ban on selling these drinks to under-16s, the rise in children and young   
people using energy drinks is a cause for concern. 

This marked increase in young people using highly caffeinated drinks to supplement their energy has 
heightened the risk of these health issues arising in children – at a time in their lives where such impacts 
can have greater, longer-lasting consequences. This week’s #WakeUpWednesday guide addresses these 
possible hazards, letting you know how to minimise them for children and young people who like the      
occasional can. 




